
Join us for a Parent Education Evening 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 6 2018 

Future Focussed Education  
Lockleys North Primary School  

Strategic Directions 2017-2019 

6:30PM - 8:00PM // TIRKANDI

We would like to extend an invitation to all 
families of LNPS students to join us on the night 

as we look further into our Future Focussed 
Education Strategic Directions, and what this 
currently looks like within our learning spaces.

Register via Eventbrite by scanning the QR code.

Following the successful screening of

Most Likely to Succeed  in 2017, LNPS is

hosting a Parent Education Evening

presenting our new strategic direction

plan  Future Focussed Education.  

The film inspired school staff 

 with a sense of purpose and 

possibility in re-imagining what 

our students and teachers are 

capable of doing.

Drinks and nibbles
provided on the night.


